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OPERS Offering New Seminar for Your Employees

WHO SHOULD READ THIS NOTICE  

Human Resource Professionals and any employer contact assisting employees with benefits.

SITUATION OVERVIEW 

OPERS remains committed to providing quality education to both our employers and their employees. 

New Seminar for Your Employees – Beginning in May, we’ll be offering a new, interactive workshop called, 
“Bridging the Gap to Financial Wellness.” The goal of this workshop is to help your employees assess their 
financial wellness, review their current spending habits and estimate their retirement income so they can 
identify the “gap” between what they will have in retirement and what they will need. We also will show 
attendees ways they can close their gap and save more for retirement. In the future we will be incorporating 
education about budgeting, managing debt, retirement savings, borrowing and Social Security.

Employer Education – OPERS also offers a number of educational webinars for our employers. Topics range 
from defining earnable salary to submitting non-contributing lists. The complete list of webinars and 
registration is available online at www.opers.org/employers/seminars.

ACTION REQUIRED 

Help us promote our new seminar. Look for an email from OPERS detailing the seminars that will be held in 
your area. We’ll also include a flyer you can distribute to your employees with the seminar information. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION?  
After you review this employer notice, contact your Employer Outreach representative with questions or 
comments at (888) 400-0965, or by email at employeroutreach@opers.org. 

April 26, 2018



For a current listing of OPERS Board members, please visit www.opers.org

It is your responsibility to be certain that OPERS has your current physical and e-mail address on file. If OPERS is not made aware of address 
changes, we cannot guarantee that you will receive important information pertaining to OPERS public employers. This Employer Notice is written 
in plain language for use by public employers who are subject to coverage under the Ohio Public Employees Retirement System. It is not intended 
as a substitute for the federal or state law, namely the Ohio Revised Code, the Ohio Administrative Code, or the Internal Revenue Code, nor will its 
interpretation prevail should a conflict arise between it and the Ohio Revised Code, Ohio Administrative Code, or Internal Revenue Code.  Rules 
governing the retirement system are subject to change periodically either by statute of the Ohio General Assembly, regulation of the Ohio Public 
Employees Retirement Board, or regulation of the Internal Revenue Code. If you have questions about this material, please contact our office or 
seek legal advice from your attorney. 


